Little Dipper Board Meeting 7/3/2020

Drinking at parties. Guards are younger and feel uncomfortable. A guard wrote an email about feeling
uncomfortable. Do we empower guards to take keys? Somebody of age needs to be there.

Person who is running the pool party to call a board member so that they can take care of the situation.
Guards are there to watch the pool not conduct at the pool. Guards need a chain of command if they
want to leave and there will be no repercussions. Need Justin to write down everything in his head and
go over with Anna.

If you rent the pool for a party you assume liability waiver.

Board members are people of trust.

Rodney is moving and is off board in August.

189 members at the pool.

Increase in chemicals that go into the pool because it is outdoor and sunlight diminishes chlorine.
Revisit the policies with the guards about drinking on the job.

Set a date for next board meeting. Sunday, July 12, 2020 12:00



